Steven Ridd
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From: Blue Mountains Corporate E-Mail <council@bmcc.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 16 July 2025 1:14 PM

To: 'steve@naturetrail.com.au’

Subject: CSR 601373 - Copyright Infringement Complaint - BMCC response

Dear Mr Ridd,

Thank you for your email dated 1* July regarding the Grand Cliff Top Walk and your complaint of copyright
infringement and plagiarism of the Nature Trail logo.

The Grand Cliff Top Walk is a joint initiative between Council and the NSW National Parks and Wildlife Service
(NPWS), with the wayfinding icon component (the yellow-tailed black cockatoo) being managed by NPWS.
As such, | have referred your enquiry on to NPWS for their review and response to you regarding this matter.

| hope this information assists.

Should you have any other enquiries please feel free to contact me.

Reia rds,

Blue Mountains City Council © council@bmcc.nsw.gov.au © www.bmce.nsw.gov.au © Locked Bag 1005 Katoomba NSW 2780
Working on Gundunguira and Dharug Ngurra (Countiy), | recognise the deep and ongoing spintual connection to, and
custodianship of, Ngurra.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This message is intended for the addressee/s named and may contain
confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it (do notread, use,
disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments) and notify the sender immediately.
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views
of the Blue Mountains City Council. The copyright of this communication belongs to the Blue
Mountains City Council. DISCLAIMER - Before opening any attachments, please check them for
viruses and defects. Neither the sender nor Blue Mountains City Council accepts liability for any
viruses, errors or omissions in the contents of this message or attachment, which arise as a result of
email transmission.





